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Posted on April 12, 2023

Our residents and staff at Woodstock Residential Care Home would like to say a very big thank you to the lovely pupils from
our local Oaks Primary School for their beautiful Easter cards and delicious chocolate treats which were delivered to us on

Friday 7 April.
It was so thoughtful of them to think of us this Easter and we have loved displaying their wonderful artwork.

Happy Easter!
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